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Monthly Meetings 

JUNE 26, 2018 

MESSAGES FROM OUR 
CHILDREN 

KATHY ELLIOTT-REISINGER 

JULY 24, 2018 

ASK IT BASKET 

SUSAN AND TERI 

AUGUST 28, 2018 

JAN BORGMAN-CHMC 

STEERING COMMITTEE 

Co-Leaders: 

Lindsay Bibler 652-7470 

Susan Geisinger 732-0493 

Treasurer Jane and Bruce 

Brumbaugh 377-3487 

Website   Dave Clawson 

Carol Hoobler 

Dave Ficks 

Doug Eisele 

Angie Grimsley 

Kathy Elliott-Reisinger 

Irene Gilb 

GROUP OPPORTUNITIES THIS MONTH 

WOMEN’S BREAKFAST, SAT. JUNE 9TH, 9 AM. 

We will meet at the Milford Panera as usual. For 
this month, please call Susan 523-490-6130 if  
you can attend. 

MEN’S NIGHT OUT,  TUES. JUNE 12TH 6:30 PM 

The men will meet for dinner on Tuesday, June 
12th at 6:30 PM.  Location TBD.  Please call   
Doug at 513-509-3237 or email him at 
doug@eiselefineart.com to rsvp and find out 
location for this month. 

WOMEN’S DINNER- there will not be a dinner 
this month. 

MONTHLY MEETING, TUES, JUNE 26TH, 7 PM 

This month, our very own Kathy Elliott-Reisinger 
will discuss signs and messages from our 
children.  She will also discuss ways to become 
aware of  these signs and how to find them.  
Should be very interesting and informative! 

mailto:doug@eiselefineart.com
mailto:doug@eiselefineart.com
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SAVE THE DATE: The last weekend in July (July 26-29, 2018)  This is the 
annual meeting of TCF.  The meeting in July 2018 will be in St. Louis, certainly 

a drivable distance.  We have a group going, so mark your calendar if you 
might be able to go.  Talk to Lindsay if you are interested and need info.

MY PHOTO ALBUM 
by Jeanne Losey, Shelbyville, Indiana 

The photo album of my mind 
Holds treasured thoughts of you 
And I can almost see again  
The things we used to do. 
I hear your voice, I see your smile, 
I feel you close to me. 
The photo album of my mind 
Shows how we used to be. 
Time may have changed us through the years 
But I will always find 
You’re just as I remember in  
The album in my mind. 
And as I turn page after page, 
Such precious scenes I see. 
The photo album of my mind is very dear to me. 
It holds the pictures of our past 
Like reels of film unwind. 
I cherish all those photos in 
the album of my mind. 
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A few housekeeping items: 

• Want to help support our chapter?  Sign up for Kroger Rewards and pick 
TCF Cincinnati East as your charity to support. 

• Want to help more?  Sign up for Amazon Smile and pick TCF Cincinnati 
East as your charity.  These two methods really help keep our chapter going 
financially. 

• Want a Photo Pin of your child?  Bring a photo up to 2.5” to a meeting and 
Irene will make you a pin! 

• Is your child’s picture on the picture board?  If not, bring a picture up to 5x7” 
and Kathy will post it on our board. 

• Do you have an idea for a meeting or activity for our group?  We always 
welcome new ideas.  We are your group and we all support one another. 

• Seasoned TCF people—remember how hard it is to come into your first 
meeting or two?  People walk in and see us laughing and catching up with 
each other.  Please make an effort to hang near the front and greet 
newcomers.  We can catch up with each other at the break in the middle of 
the meeting.  Thanks! 

• Remember to check out TCF Cincinnati East on Facebook.  It is a closed 
group so just request to be a member.  It is great access to our group. 

 WE DO NOT WALK ALONE.   
WE ARE THE COMPASSIONATE FRIENDS. 
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